
Mrs M Ferguson 
Director Nursing Studies 
Bedford College 
Regent ' s Park 
London 
NWl 4NS 

Dear Marion 

Bloomsbury 
Health Authority 
25 Grafton Way 
London WC1 E 6DB 

Telephone : 388 7011 ext. 
Telephone : 387 9300 ext. 

Our ref: CH/ESG 

Your ref : 

1 April 1985 

Thank you for your nice letter after my session with your or 
my student nurses . I have had some preliminary discussions 
with one or two of my senior colleagues about the care in 
placing those nurses at the end of their course. I shall 
certainly be happy to meet with them again , either at Bedford 
or here , individually or as a group. You may by now know that 
I have been appointed as the General Manager at Waltham Forest. 
I shall be happy to talk with your students next year , although 
I am trying to be realistic about my time and the difference 
which the journey will make to my ability to undertake central 
London commitments . Perhaps you would like to consider 
organising a visit to a non- teaching hospita l and I could meet 
with them on my territory rather than theirs! 

I also hope that you and I can keep in contact. 

Best Wishes, 

Yours sincerely 

Miss C Hancock 
Chief Nursing Officer 


